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Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)

From: Seth Bork <seth.bork@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, January 27, 2021 6:49 PM
To: Assessments (CI-StPaul); Seth Bork; *CI-StPaul_LegislativeHearings
Subject: St Paul house assessment -- not correct !!!!!!

Importance: High

Hello  
 
I purchased 1708 Minnehaha Ave East, St Paul, MN   (parcel ID 34-29-22-11-0098) this fall of 2020.   I purchased it from 
the bank as it was a forclosure.  
 
The house, since my purchase,  has NOT been vacant!!!!!!    It is lived in and has been since day 1.    
 
 
What do you/I need to do to get rid of the assessment that isn’t correct?   
 
 
 
Thank you  
 
Seth Bork  
 
 
 
 
 
Sent from Mail for Windows 10 
 


